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Subject:	 FW: 122 S 7th
Attachments:	 A2 Historic District Application 1_APR_2020.pdf; 0319201104_HDR.jpg; 
0319201103.jpg; 0320201417.jpg

From: David T Lewis <dtlewis290@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, April 02, 2020 12:39 PM 
To: Thacher, Jill <JThacher@a2gov.org> 
Cc: jesse.westide@gmail.com; Colleen Moynihan <colleen@colleenmoynihan.com> 
Subject: Re: 122 S 7th

Hi Jill,

Here is my application for replacing the existing basement window with the wider window.

I've lost my notes on exact window dimensions, and I am sequestered out of town at the moment, but 
the replacement with is that same height, and 5 1/2 inches wider. So that means we would cut just 
under three inches out of the block on either side of the current opening in order to make it fit. It would 
be centered in its current location, but a bit wider for the opening.

I am also attaching some photos.

Thanks,
Dave
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